

230 Reaby Road No 4 R. D. Gore 9774 Ph(03) 208 9675 Fax (03) 208 6945 Cell Ph. (02114) 23456

To the School Secretary

This information is for your school photos
If you wish you may attach this to your newsletter for the parents to read and fill out

Kind Regards

Geoff and Val Horrell

Individual photos will be taken of every pupil at the school

If for any reason you do not want an individual taken please let the school or the

photographer know on photo day

## Consent Form for Family Photography

